Willoughby, Adam@CDA

From: WTB3 <wbrogan3@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 5:16 PM

To: EngAGE@CDA

Subject: Please read & consider my important letter!

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Steve and | am writing to encourage you to include supportive pet care services in the master plan on aging.
As a senior, | know how important it is to focus on keeping people safe and healthy as they age. For me, a big part of
that is my cat Stanley. | stay healthy because | want to be alive to take care of him. He keeps me active and happy. |
couldn’t keep Stanley in my life if it weren’t for organizations like Pets Are Wonderful Support. | strongly urge you to
include supportive pet care services organizations and programs in the master plan. It is so important for California’s
seniors to be able to keep their pets — often their only family members — in their lives. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Steve Casavant
415-407-3382

Sent from my iPhone
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